
Bureau of Detectives – Area Central 
     

Community Alert 

 
Burglary 

002nd District (Wentworth)  
 
About the Crime: 
 
This alert gives notice to citizens residing in the 002nd District (Wentworth) of 
burglary related incidents during the month of June. Unknown offender(s) forcibly 
entered residences by kicking in doors or breaking windows and then took property.  
These incidents have occurred during various hours in the general geographical 
locations listed below: 
 
 
Incident times and locations: 
 

• 0-100 block of W. Garfield Blvd. on 19 June 2016 at 3:52 PM  

• 300 block of E. 58th St. on 20 June 2016 at 5:00 AM - 4:30 PM 

• 300 block of E. 50th St. on 25-26 June 2016 at 5:00 PM - 12:00 PM 

• 5300 block of S. Wabash Ave. on 26 June 2016 at 1:00 PM 

• 5600 block of S. Indiana Ave. on 26-27 June 2016 at 11:00 PM - 10:30 AM 
 
About the offenders: 
 
Unknown. 

 
What you can do:  

• Keep the perimeter of your property well lighted 

• Update security video equipment 

• Report suspicious activity immediately 

• Keep doors and windows secured 

• Immediately repair any broken windows, doors or locks 

• If you are a victim do not touch anything, call police immediately 

• If approached by a witness to the incident, request contact information  
 

 
If you have any information Contact the Bureau of Detectives – Area Central 

(312) 747-8384 
 

HZ314466, HZ316032, HZ324162, HZ325114, HZ325358 
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